
Nov 3, 2024 

Several Vehicle Crimes reported in White Oak Springs – Three residents reported 

vehicle crimes in the early morning of Nov 3rd between 3-4am. 

Crime 1 – Someone in a black car, with flashlight pulled up to the back of a driveway on 

White Oak Point Ct and used the flashlight to look into the vehicles.  Video was 

captured from a security camera across the street.  It appears that the criminal was able 

to open the door of the vehicle and it is unknown if any items were taken.  This 

homeowner was contacted and does not see anything at first glance missing. 

Crime 2 – Two black males in a black car pulled up on the street in front on a home on 

White Oak Creek Ct and used a flashlight to look into the vehicles on the driveway.  

They did not get into the vehicles and left the scene.  Video was captured from the 

homeowner. 

Crime 3 – Someone in a black car pulled up on the street and busted the passenger 

window of a resident’s truck/vehicle and took work tools.  Video was captured from the 

neighbor directly across the street.  The homeowner seen the video of the person and 

car from the incident on White Oak Creek Ct and says it appears to be the same car, 

same criminals.  A police report was made and camera footage was given to the 

homeowner to add to his report. 

 

This same black vehicle was seen on many cameras as well scouting different 

properties so please BE ON THE LOOKOUT for this black vehicle. 

Our HOA board member did search the Flock Safety camera system for the license 

plate of the suspected vehicle and did provide the picture captured by our camera to the 

resident so it could be included with the police report and case.  There was only one 

vehicle that came into our community during this time frame and it matches the 

description of the vehicle on all 3 videos. 

Hopefully, the police are able to locate the vehicle by its license plate and arrest 

someone for this crime.  A special THANK YOU to the neighbors that shared these 

incidents and had footage to share with the other resident/homeowners that were the 

victim of the crime and for helping them out. 

THIS IS IMPORTANT, don’t just do nothing.  Please always report suspected activity 

and email the HOA Board the pictures and feedback so we can add a crime awareness 

report. 

Sherriff’s non-emergency number is 713-221-6000, option 1 

APM at 713-686-4692 

HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com. 

Pictures below are still captures from the videos of the crimes (different security 

cameras, and what was captured on our Flock Safety security camera). 
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Security Cameras: 

 

 



 

 

Flock Safety captures: 

 



 



 


